
SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE FORMER 

REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY OF THE 

COUNTY OF VENTURA 
 

 
 

  
 

NOTICE OF  

CANCELED MEETING 
 
Please take notice that the Regular Meeting of the 
Oversight Board for the Successor Agency to the 
Former Redevelopment Agency of the County of 
Ventura scheduled for Thursday, January 14, 2016 
at 2:00 p.m. has been cancelled.   
 
A Special Meeting of the Oversight Board is 
anticipated to be held on the 21st of January, 
2016, for which separate notice will be posted in due 
course. The next Regular Meeting of the Oversight 
Board is scheduled for Thursday, February 11, 2016 
at 2:00 p.m. in the CEO’s Atrium Conference Room, 
4th Floor, Hall of Administration, 800 South Victoria 
Ave., Ventura, CA 93009. 
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